Open School – Miss Shelly’s December News
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UPCOMING DATES

December 5 – Domino’s Pizza Night
December 7 – Gingerbread Jamboree at Ivinson

December 7 – Happy Holidays Laramie at UW Art Museum

December 11 – Peppermint Parade arrive by 5:45

December 21 – January 5 – School Closed Christmas/Winter Break

Peppermint Parade
Our annual winter music performance, which we traditionally call the Peppermint Parade, will be held on December 11th at the Civic Center Gryphon Theatre.  You can dress your child in whatever you choose.  It is a short program, usually around 30 minutes total.  The children are practicing each day with their classroom teachers, as well as with Miss Teasha in music classes.  This year’s songs are based on the story “The Mitten” so you may be hearing songs at home related to this.  We hope you can join us for this fun annual holiday performance.  

Rehearsal:
December 10th – At Civic Center Gryphon Theatre 10:00 a.m.

If your child does not attend Tuesday mornings, you may bring them to the theatre to meet us and rehearse for the show.  It should be about an hour rehearsal.  You may leave them with us and come back to theatre to pick them up after rehearsal or hang out until we are done.
Performance:

December 11th – at Civic Center Gryphon Theatre 5:45 p.m. arrival (show starts promptly at 6:00 p.m.)

Drop children off to teachers in the back of the theatre seating area

Pick up children following program – Miss Amber and Miss Laura will dismiss from the stage into the theatre

Miss Carrie will dismiss in the hallway off the south theatre door
Schedule Changes
If you were hoping to revise your schedule for next semester, please see me before break for availability.   Swimming is full, but other spots for other mornings/afternoons remain open.

Amazon Smile
If you shop Amazon during the holidays – use the smile.amazon.com link, select Open School as your non-profit choice, and we automatically receive a portion of each sale! 
Winter Break

School will be closed December 21-January 5 for break.  School resumes January 6th.  We wish you happy holidays and safe travels and look forward to seeing you in January!
Gingerbread Houses 

The gingerbread houses that were in the office are now on display at Ivinson Hospital.  On Saturday, December 7th, they will have a Gingerbread Jamboree with a lot of family friendly holiday fun!    https://www.imhfoundation.org/gingerbread-jamboree
Movie

Permission slips were in cubbies to view Frozen II on Friday, December 20th at 10:00 a.m.  If you haven’t already turned in your permission slip and $8/person admission, please do so asap so we can get an accurate head count to the theatre.  If you are meeting us at the theatre that morning, please arrive by 9:45 a.m.  We are looking forward to this fun movie party!
.
Happy Holidays Laramie – UW Art Museum

Happy Holidays Laramie Festival of Trees  Saturday, December 7   from 10 a.m. - 3 p.m.
The Open School children have a tree in the festival.  The theme this year for the festival is  “A Fantastical Holiday” and our tree is “Out of This World.”  Stop by and check out our galaxies and aliens.   Student artwork and performances, family art making in our studio, and photos with Santa – all within the setting of the beautifully decorated trees.  Each tree is auctioned off in a silent auction.  Profits from the silent auction benefit Art Museum educational programs and community outreach.  The silent auction ends at 2:45 p.m. Saturday.    https://www.uwyo.edu/artmuseum/events/happy-holidays-laramie-festival-of-trees/index.html
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for a preschooler

Bake cookies. Watch a new movie at
home or the theatre. Play your favorite
board game with your family. Go ice
skating. Read a new book. Paint with
watercolors. Play hide and seek. Measure
everyone in your family to see who is the
tallest. Help make dinner. Sing ! Build
with Lego. Go for a walk. Draw a self
portrait.Have a bubble bath. Go to the
library. Play tic tac toe. Have some hot
chocolate. Donate old toys to charity. Try
a new food.Practice your phone number &
your home address in case of emergency.
Play Go Fish! Write a letter to a friend. Eat
a candy cane. Play with play dough. Read
your favorite book. Build a fort. g%




